Re P L}mn Gattis

From: Eric Gebhart <supt@nenanalynx.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 8:21 AM

To: Rep. Lynn Gattis

Cc: Rep. David Talerico

Subject: HB 80 - Repeal College/Career Readiness Assessments

Dear Representative Gattis,

[ will not be able to call in to offer verbal testimony, so I did want to send an e-mail expressing my support for
HB 80 - Repeal College/Career Readiness Assessments. It is a way to help reduce costs without effecting the classroom
directly.

Please let me know if further support is needed.

Sincerely,

Eric Gebhart Superintendent, Nenana City School District

"A Community of Opportunity . . . Preparing Students for Life"

Tel: (907) 832-5464 | Fax: (907) 832-5625
supt@nenanalynx.org | website: nenanalynx.org

**CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE**

This email message, including all attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
contain confidential information. Unauthorized use or disclosure of confidential student or school district
information is prohibited under the federal Family Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). If you are not the
intended recipient, you may not use, disclose, copy or disseminate this information. Please contact the sender
and delete all copies of the message, including attachments. Thank you.

Want a signature like mine? Click here.




